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July 13, 2023

Ridgewood families,

It is with great pleasure that I write to you for the first time as the
Superintendent of Ridgewood Public Schools. Thank you to the many
Ridgewoodians who have made me feel so welcome already. I am honored to
be a part of this wonderful community.

I'm writing today to invite you to the first of many monthly Superintendent
Coffee meetings which will take place on Thursday, July 20, at 7pm via Zoom.
The meeting will be held virtually to be as inclusive as possible. I will begin the
meeting with a brief (15-25 minute) presentation introducing myself and
providing initial district updates. At approximately 7:30pm, we will transition to
a Q&A session where members of the public will be invited to engage with me
and some members of our district leadership team. The Coffee session will be
recorded and made available for those who cannot attend.

I hope that you can join me next week. In the meantime, I hope that you enjoy
a pleasant summer break.

Sincerely,
Mark Schwarz
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